
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
INTERNATIONAL BUREAU

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20554

fax: +1 202 418 1208; TWX: 710 822 0160
e-mail: IBMAIL@FCC.GOV

October 7, 2019

IN REPLY REFER TO:

800C2/SEB19689
The Director
Radiocommunicatjon Bureau
International Telecommunication Union
Place des nations
CH-1211 Geneva 20
Switzerland

Subject: Coordination Request for USASAT-NGSO-3Q

Dear Sir,

With reference to Radio Regulations Article 9, No. 9.6., enclosed please
find a Request for Coordination for USA non-geostationary orbit (NGSO)
satellite network USASAT-NGSO-3Q. The operating agency for the network
is Space Exploration Technologies Corp.

The electronic filing for the Request for Coordination was submitted via
the ITU Web Interface for e-Submission of Satellite Network Filings.
The electronic Space Capture .mdb file was checked with SpaceVal
software version 8.0.19 available from the ITU website. There are no
errors that need to be corrected.

Also enclosed is one Microsoft Word file containing Notes by the
Administration.

We kindly ask the BR to initiate the relevant procedures under Article 9
of the Radio Regulations with regard to this network.

If further clarification is necessary, we are pleased to be at your
disposal.

;ose Albuquerque
Chief, Satellite Division
International Bureau

Enclosure

Sincerely,

If replying by fax, reply to 1 202 418 1208 (preferred) or 1 202 418 0398 (alternate)


